Jack and Wendy Schoepfer

We oppose the CAFO rules drafted and concur with the Thurston County Farm Bureau. We need to
work with those who raise livestock. Applying these proposed regulations will be devastating to
local food production and everyone who owns animals, horses, chickens, pigs, etc. instead of
regulating ecology needs to encourage participation in voluntary programs proven to protect water
quality. It has always been known that the majority of farmers are good stewards of their property.



